
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] 3300 Rutherford road new building construction application
Date: Thursday, April 20, 2023 2:10:32 PM

From: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 2:03 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Fwd: [External] 3300 Rutherford road new building construction application

Re CW May 2 (PM)

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Huyenvan Tram < >
Date: April 20, 2023 at 11:29:37 AM EDT
To: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 3300 Rutherford road new building construction application

Good morning Ms. Iafrate, 

I am a concern citizen who is so worry when receiving the notice of the application to
build 7 towers at the above address. 

The area is currently terrible with traffic. Rutherford road and Jane Street is a very busy
intersection. Several high rise buildings is currently in construction. 

Existing cars from HW400 already filled up Rutherford road both ways. Vaughan Mills
mall near by added more traffic to the intersection. If you want to turn to Sweet River
blvd from Rutherford, you need to line up for a while. It's even worst if you try to enter
Rutherford from Sweet River blvd, the line could be long up to the next 2 intersections.

I can not imagine what will happen if they build 7 more towers in the future. How much
more traffic we will have to suffer?

Please do a survey to see yourself how bad the traffic is at peak hours. Please do not
approve the application as it will badly affect the nearby residents.

I thank you for listening to my concern and be my voice at the meeting.
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Wish you a wonderful day.
 
Van Tram

 National Pine drive
Maple, ON 




